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To: All Staff (Code 2A) Date: March 1, 2022 

From: Debora Boutté, Departmental Human Resources Officer II 

Subject: Changes to Masking Requirements Effective March 1, 2022 

Per guidance from Labor Relations, effective today, March 1, 2022, vaccinated and unvaccinated 

members of the public may remain unmasked in non-high risk County facilities.  

 

Employees and members of the public who are not required to wear masks in the workplace will 

continue to have the option to do so. 

 

Arrangements have been made to remove all vaccine attestation postings on public entrances. 

However, the COVID-19 Building Entry and Symptom Screening postings at all building 

entrances will remain.  

 

Kindly refer to the attached memo for full masking requirements and exceptions. 

 

For questions about this memo, please contact your Departmental Human Resources Analyst.  

  

 M  E   M  O  R  A  N   D  U  M 
 

              Kathy Gallagher, Director 






